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May 7, 1986
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V

1450 Maria Lane - Suite 210

Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Attention: Mr. D. F. Kirsch, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects
Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station (PVNGS)
Unit 3
Docket No. 50/530

Sub ject: Time Extension For Report - DER 86-11
A 50.55(e) Potentially Reportable Deficiency Relating to
Skinner Solenoid Valves

File: 86-006-216; 86-056-026; D.4,33.2

Reference: (A) Telephone Conversation between R. C. Sorenson and D. R, Larkin
on March 14, 1986 (Initial Reportability - DER 86-11)

(B) ANPP-36087, dated April 14, 1986 (Interim Report - DER 86-11)

Dear Sir:

The NRC was notified of a Potentially Reportable Deficiency in Reference (A) and
an Interim Report was issued by Reference (B). At that time it was estimated that
a Final Report would be available by May 16, 1986,

Due to review comments indicating the need for additional investigation and eval-
uation of the transportability and root cause, it is now expected that this infor-
mation will be finalized by June 2, 1986, at which time a complete report will

be submitted.

There is no new information or change to the Interim Report at this time.
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E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
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J. M. Taylor, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C, 20555

A. C. Gehr (4141)
R. P, Zimmerman (6295)

Records Center

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
1100 Circle 75 Parkway - Suite 1500
Atlanta, Gergia 30339
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